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WELCOME BACK TO THE START OF OUR NEW TERM 
Thank-you for everything that you and your families brought to make 

our end of Spring Term so special. The last week was fantastic with so 

much going on, all topped off with an end of term assembly on Friday 

full of celebration – certificates, badges and positive comments were 

falling like confetti! 

 

Thanks also to everyone who took the time out to complete our Parent 

Questionnaire last term – we are busy collating the information which 

will be presented just inside the front door in the hub in the coming 

weeks.  

 

Looking forward now the children have made a brilliant start to their summer term – it was great seeing them 

looking so smart and ready for learning when we got back together again on Monday. Thanks for all of the 

effort that went in to having them ready – never straightforward after a two week break! 

 

The next ‘event’ that we’re bringing you, supported by the Coffee & Cake team off course, is our Coronation 

Day Family Picnic which will be taking place on Friday 5th May. Make sure you cast your eyes over the article 

below for more information. 

 

CORONATION FAMILY PICNIC – FRIDAY 5th MAY 
We love a good reason for a whole school family picnic and with the coronation of King Charles III 

approaching we’re quickly putting plans in place for you to join your children and friends on Friday 5th May.  

The Coffee and Cake team will be selling ‘flags’ which might well be handy for celebrations over the bank 

holiday weekend that follows, and adults will be able to order food from our kitchen if you fancy saving time 

on the picnic prep.  

There will be a letter coming your way with all the details this week so watch out for that.  
EASTER MESSY CHURCH AT ST LUKE’S 
On Saturday 29th April, St Luke’s Church Hall are hosting an Easter Messy Church event between 

4.00 – 6.00pm.  

The session will involve an Easter hunt, Crafts, Music, Worship and Dinner…all for free! 

To book your place, message St Luke’s church on Facebook or email: jenkinsdan@hotmail.com. 
You will see a welcome and familiar face in Fr Robin who led our Easter celebration.  

FOODBANK SUPPORT  
Please feel comfortable speaking with a member of our office team to request a 

referral to THAT Foodbank, via Miss Shopland. We will be making a weekly call to the 

Foodbank to request parcels for any families who request them – please don’t wait until 

you are going short of food – having food provided can ease pressure in other areas of 

household costs too and the team at the foodbank are brilliant in making life a little 

easier!  

The only information we require is your address and the number of people living with you e.g. 2 adults and 3 

children. T.H.A.T Foodbank accept all requests on a ‘no questions asked’ basis and generally ensure your 

request is prepared the day after, ready for you to collect from them between 10 am and 1pm Monday to 

Friday.   

mailto:jenkinsdan@hotmail.com


SUMMER TERM AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Our Premier Education Sports clubs will all begin next week: 

Years 1 and 2: Athletics and Soft Archery (Monday 24th April – Monday 17th July inclusive) 

Years 3 and 4: Athletics and Soft Archery (Wednesday 26th April – Wednesday 19th July inclusive) 

Years 5 and 6: British Fencing (Tuesday 25th April – Tuesday 18th July inclusive) 

 

As well as: 

Home Learning Clubs – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - Thursdays 3:15 – 4:15 

Choir and Computing Clubs – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 – Mondays 3:15 – 4:15 

Stay and Play – Years 1 and 2 (with parents) - Thursdays 3:15 – 4:15 

SHADOW PUPPETRY AT HAYTOR VIEW 
Prior to the Easter break children of key workers spent with others from across phases 

and worked to create a wonderful story and puppet show using shadow puppet 

techniques. They used musical instruments to add sound effects which linked with 

how the characters were feeling at key points.  

The whole of Key Stage Two enjoyed watching these stories being performed in our 

assemblies over the two weeks before Easter. They are fantastic, well done to all 

involved! 

PLAYLEADER NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
We are really pleased that our playleaders, who meet after school each Monday, and 

have been supporting play at dinnertimes have been keen to nominate children that they 

see demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly 

this Friday are: Tyler Anderson, Jae Jae Opie and Ruben Cooper.  

Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to our playleaders. Watch this space for more 

nominations in coming weeks.  

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘EVERY CHILD HAS COMFORT WITH WHO THEY ARE’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘Relationships’. 

Children are currently spending time thinking about understanding and recognising the value of friendship, 

family and other relationships, as well communication and conflict resolution.   
 

They will also be thinking about the British Value of Respectful Attitudes, developing and demonstrating our 

understanding of mutual respect, recognising that our behaviours have an effect on our rights and the rights 

of people around us.  

 

This week teachers will be paying special consideration to those children who demonstrate the following: 
0 

‘I demonstrate a sense of value as a person’.  

 
 Mr Hampton has nominated Elijah Sims 

 Miss Butler has nominated Alistair Waldron 

 Mrs Penn has nominated Amelia Brailey, Arla Kniveton 

 Mr Franklin has nominated Sam Dartnall 

 Miss Hall has nominated Eliza Lawfull 

 Miss Cameron has nominated Mason Hunter, Ronnie Waller 

 Mrs Cousins has nominated Brooke Samuel 

 Mrs Brown has nominated  Harriet Edmonds 

 Miss Shopland has nominated Jamie Carter 

 Miss Manley has nominated Jack Waller 

 Mr Hankin has nominated Riley Grant, Nia Cartmill 

 Mrs Russell has nominated Lydia Bolt, Oscar Moon 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SJP 

Reception 

B1 SB 
Year 1  

RH  
Year 2  

IF  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

SB 
Year 5  

JM  
Year 6  

GH  

90.4 

 

79.7 93.5 90.3 92.1 88.3 91.4 91 93.6 

 


